
NAHMA Rural Housing Update: Fiscal Year 2017 Management Fees 
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
USDA’s Rural Development recently issued the following notice outlining the fiscal year 2017 
Management Fees.  
 
In a procedure notice issued by RD, the agency notes that the FY 2016 management fee is increased by 
the 2016 Operating Cost Adjustment Faction (OCAF) for each State. These fees will be used for the Fiscal 
Year 2017 budget cycle beginning January.  
 
The FY 2017 Management Fees are attached to this message and may be found at NAHMA.org here 
 
The procedure notice is also attached to this message.  
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Manager  
The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
(703) 504-9616 
http://www.nahma.org/  
 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/FY17MgmtFees.pdf
http://www.nahma.org/

